

CATSHILL FIRST SCHOOL AND NURSERY



Gibb Lane, Catshill, Bromsgrove, Worcestershire. B61 0JP Telephone: 01527 872913

Email: office@catshillfirst.worcs.sch.uk

Mrs Georgia Plant – Head of School

Mr Paul Essenhigh – Executive Headteacher

Wednesday, 09 September 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

FOREST SCHOOL – 1CJ

We are delighted to be able to offer Forest School sessions to some of our classes this year. Forest School was developed in Denmark and it is used to educate children outdoors on a regular basis.

They will learn first-hand about the changing of the seasons, animals, habitats and life cycles, shelter building, risk taking and working as a team.

Your child will be attending Forest School on the following dates:

- Wednesday 16th September
- Wednesday 23rd September
- Wednesday 30th September
- Wednesday 7th October
- Wednesday 14th October
- Wednesday 21st October

Your child will need to come to school on these dates wearing their forest school clothes, with their school shoes on and their named wellies in a bag.

RECOMMENDED CLOTHING

- Hat/sunhat
- Long sleeve top
- Long trousers
- Warm jacket
- Coat/waterproof

Unless the weather is extreme (e.g. thunderstorms or high winds), Forest School will take place. Please don't send your children in clothes that are precious and you don't want to be spoiled because it can get very muddy and we will get dirty but the children will have lots of fun.

If you have any queries, please let us know.

Kind regards

Mrs Skidmore, Mrs Banks and Mrs Wiley





